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NATIONAL CONVENTION 2020 – 2021, Kansas 

City, Missouri.  Our Convention was held from 

July 31, until August 3, 2021; brothers and 

Sisters from all over the United States and Europe 

attended.  A wonderful/fun experience was had by 

all. 

New by-laws were voted 

on, old by-laws were changed, and some were 

removed, after long discussion by the delegates.   

 

 



 Business meetings were 

held and plans for the future were made. Our goals 

are the same – Help Our Veterans, support our 

programs and try to make a difference in the lives 

of people that have sacrificed for us. 

 

 
 

Thank you to our 2020 – 2021 South Carolina  



Department leadership!  Where would we be without 

 you? You were our mentor, our confidant, our 

encouragement, our support and our friend.  

Looking forward to working with our 2021 – 2022 

leadership.  New ideas, new relationships, new 

support system and new friends. 

 

 
 

A new year is ahead of us, new challenges, 

working together and lots of fun.  Pennies for 

Poppy is a monthly challenge – collect change at 

your meetings see who in your District has raised 

the most for the VFW National Home for Children; 

prizes to be won.  A challenge on Lifetime 

Membership for the Home, information to follow. 

 



  

Thank you for all that you do, 

 

SuzAnne Taylor. Chairman 

“Buddy” Poppy & VFW National Home for 

Children 

Department of South Carolina 

 


